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Is It Worth the Risk? Doing Business With Your Client
Michael Furey and Sylvia-Rebecca Gutiérrez authored an article, "Is It Worth the Risk? Doing Business With Your Client," 
published by the New Jersey Law Journal in a Professional Malpractice special section. The article discusses the risks, 
including potential issues in defending claims that arise out of a business transaction or relationship between the attorney 
and client and ways to mitigate those risks.
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